
Networking Mixer at M&M Vineyards
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NEWSLETTER

UPCOMING

Monday, August 18  6pmth

Slate Belt AWARDS!!

Thursday, August 7  5pmth

More information coming soon!

The Chamber is now accepting
nominations for Businessperson
of the Year and Volunteer of the
Year!  The Nominations can be
submitted by mail, email or on
the Chamber website.  If you
know a deserving individual, be
sure to take the time to
nominate them!

Last year the Chamber started
Best of the Slate Belt Awards!  
Each year we will rotate  
categories to give a variety of
local businesses the opportunity
to be nominated and voted for
by the community!  Watch for
more information on this year’s
awards soon!  

Thank you to M&M Vineyards for graciously hosting an SBCC Networking
Mixer!  This was another event that was well attended by members and
future-members.  The event included Spotlights by members: Made in
the Lehigh Valley, PrideMark Construction, and Stankin’ Good Design,
followed by a business card exchange period.  

CHAMBER
EVENTS

Marketing Workshop at SBCC Office

Annual SBCC Picnic - BBQ/Clams

Speed Networking Mixer
October 22  5-7:30pm at Scorecardnd

Nominations are open!!
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Sunday, September 14th
Specialty BINGO 1pm at Bangor Elks

Wednesday, October 8th
Women in Business Luncheon-Noon
at Franklin Hill Vineyards



WELCOME NEW MEMBERS!

Congratulations!

The Vault Hair Company
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Adams Outdoor
Static/Digital Billboards

Kevin Heilman/Pat Lincoln
2176 Avenue C, Bethlehem

Kevin: 610-393-4800/Pat: 610-751-6248
kheilman@adamsoutdoor.com
plincoln@adamsoutdoor.com

https://www.adamsoutdoor.com

Focal Point Business Coaching
Business/Executive Coaching

Patrick Clancey
1489 Delabole Rd, Pen Argyl

484-541-2298
pclancey@focalpointcoaching.com
www.patrickclancey.focalpointcoaching.com

RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY

PYRO JOE LLC
Professional Firework Displays
Joseph/Mary Pachorkowsky

1149 Main Rd, Lehighton
484-629-9589

pyrojoellc@gmail.com

The Vault Hair Company
Full Hair Salon & Spa

Hannah Price
29 S. Main St, Bangor

610-217-9817
vaulthairco@yahoo.com

www.vaulthairco.com
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THIS NEWSLETTER IS PROUDLY SPONSORED BY:

7

2025 SBCC OFFICERS
President - Debbie Pettinari

1st Vice-President - Zachary Miller
2nd Vice-President - Adrienne Fors

Secretary - Fred Curcio
Treasurer - Laura McLain

ONE YEAR DIRECTORS TWO YEAR DIRECTORS
Adrienne Fors

Connie Greenamoyer
Debbie Pettinari

Fred Curcio
Laura McLain
Mike Ortoski
Zachary Miller

Caitlin Sullivan
Jeffrey Ott
Joann Ginder
J.T. Raclowski

Kristen Corrado
Nadine Folk

Rosemary Albert
Nancy Kessler

Staff: Beth Duyssen, Executive Director


